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August 10, 2023 

 
 
 
Sierra Templet 
CWSRF Program Manager 
Louisiana Department of Environmental Quality 
P.O. Box 4303 
Baton Rouge, LA 70821  
 
Dear Ms. Templet: 
 
Thank you for the Clean Water State Revolving Fund (CWSRF) State Fiscal Year (SFY) 2024 Intended 
Use Plan (IUP) received on June 6th, 2023.  We appreciate the time and effort that went into creating and 
modifying the report. We are accepting your SFY 2024 IUP that addresses the Base FY2023 and the 
Bipartisan Infrastructure Law General Supplemental allotments for FY 2022 and FY2023.  
 
We appreciate your continued effort to manage and improve the CWSRF program in Louisiana. If you 
have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at (214) 665-2775 or my staff Miranda Penn at 
(214) 665-7417.    
 
 
      Sincerely,  

       
Denise K. Hamilton 
      Supervisor                            
     Clean Water Infrastructure Section (WDAC) 
 
 
 
Ecc: Scott Templet 
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